
English:  
This week we will starting to look at poetry.  
We will be focusing on poems that have adjectives in them and making sure we can 
identify adjectives in a poem. 
We will be writing our own senses seaside poems next week.  

Phonics:    
This week we will be revising the sounds: 

oa, oe, ou, ow 

Words to focus on: the, said, of, house, our, one, once 

 

Maths: 
This week we are going to be starting our fraction topic. We will be 
starting off by recognising half of an object or shape. We will the be 
finding half of a shape/object ourselves, making sure we know that 
half means one of two equal parts.  
 We will then be recognising half of a quantity          

Homework: 
Please read daily with your child. They are able to change their coloured book 
each day.  
Monster phonic books get changed each Monday. Please make sure monster 
phonic books are kept in school bags so we can change them.   
 
Homework will come home on a Friday and needs to be handed in the 
following Wednesday.  
 
Your child will be tested on their weekly spellings every Friday. Spellings for 
the next half term will be coming home.  
 
Please support your child learning their star spellings for this half term.   
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Action Points: 
★Swimming has now finished. PE will be on a Wednesday afternoon and we will playing 
some ball games and working on our multiskills.   

★Please make sure your child’s reading books and diary is in their bag each day. Monster 
phonic books are changed every Monday and your child can choose from their coloured 
basket daily.     

★ As part of our DT topic we will be building our own lighthouses on Thursday (20th 
June) Please make sure your child comes into school on Thursday with their bag of junk 
modelling materials.   

 ★ Sports Day is on Monday (17th) You will need to bring your child to Stovell field at 
8.45am in their PE kit and a coloured t-shirt of the house they are in. They do not need a 
school bag that day but will need a water bottle and snack.   

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Year 1 Team   


